
“L” 
Public Comment (as of 

April 3, 2024) 

Via Monte Solar Array P23-00229 
Planning Commission Hearing Date May 1, 2024 



From: PlanningCommissionClerk
To: Morrison, Dana
Subject: FW: Napa County - New Project Submittal Courtesy Notice - P23-00229
Date: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 1:20:21 PM

 
 

From: RICHARD W SVENDSEN <rsvendsen@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 12:38 PM
To: PlanningCommissionClerk <planningcommissionclerk@countyofnapa.org>
Subject: Re: Napa County - New Project Submittal Courtesy Notice - P23-00229
 

[External Email - Use Caution]

NO!! That’s the very reason there is a Conservation Regulation in Napa County! To conserve the
environment and also the “WAY” things look. Vote NO please

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 10, 2023, at 11:21 AM, PlanningCommissionClerk
<planningcommissionclerk@countyofnapa.org> wrote:

﻿
277 Via Monte Solar Array Con Regs Use Permit Ex – P23-00229.
 
 

Aime Ramos
Secretary
Planning, Building & Environmental Services
County of Napa | 1195 Third Street, Suite 210 | Napa, CA 94559
707-299-1377
aime.ramos@countyofnapa.org
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are
not the intended recipient of the message, please contact the sender immediately and
delete this message and any attachments. Thank you.
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